
Only 1 day to go - and we are almost ready!  

 

I got into the mood for two weeks of wonderful concerts by going to the musical, Calon Lân, at the 

Grand Theatre last night. It was written by my brother-in-law, so maybe I’m biased, but there were 

some really good songs in the show.  

 

That was my hors d’oeuvre. Now onto the main course…  

 

On Tuesday we have an afternoon concert at St George’s Church, Reynoldston, commencing at 

2.30pm.  Once again the London Conchord Ensemble will be performing for us playing music from 

the Baroque period including J S Bach’s Sonata in E major for flute and Cello continuo (BWV 1035) 

and Partita in a minor for solo flute (BWV 1013) and Purcell’s Chaconne in g minor (Z 730) and ‘See 

even the night herself is here’ from ‘The Fairy Queen’ (Z 629). 

 

If this will be your first concert of the festival, do buy your programme on the way in. We would like 

everyone attending the concerts to have full information on each piece performed, and that, along 

with information about the artists and the churches being used this year, is available in the 

programme.  

 

Toilet facilities will be available in the nearby hall and there is some parking near the church. 

However, please park responsibly so that emergency vehicles have clear access from the fire station 

and so that no one’s driveways are blocked. There will not be an interval in this concert, which is 

timed to last about an hour.  

 

This concert is sold out, but there may be some returns, so if you, or anyone you know, would still 

like to purchase some, please contact The Grand Theatre box office on (01792) 475 715 to see if 

there are any available. After that any tickets available will be for sale on the door.  

 

Today’s concert has been sponsored anonymously, but I would like to acknowledge those sponsors 

and to thank them for their generosity. 

 

I have been asked to let you know that there have been a number of thefts from cars parked on 

Gower over the last week or two. When parking your car at any of the venues, please make sure it is 

secure and do not leave anything of value in your car. If you do need to leave things of value, please 

lock them out of sight in your boot or glove box. 

 

I look forward to seeing you tomorrow for the first concert, 

Best wishes, 

Anne 


